
I, Sina Mirzaeifard, the resident and owner of the apt# 2105 in 
Evolo 2 building, would like to express my positive opinion on the 
new project. I agree with the city regarding the new changes in the 
SPP project in their PPU. My opinion is that the buildings height 
must be limited to avoid any disturbance of the beautiful river-
bridge view of the present residents of Evolo buildings. I really 
appreciate your kind consideration. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sina Mirzaeifard 
 


